

OFFICE OF THE SHERIFF

COLLIN COUNTY, TEXAS

JIM SKINNER, SHERIFF

Date: February 22, 2021

To: Commissioners Court

From: Jim Skinner, Sheriff 505

Re: 2021 Lake Patrol

Attached, please find the 2021 Lake Patrol Contract with the Corps of Engineers. For over 25 years, the Collin County Sheriff's Office has worked with the Lake Lavon Corps of Engineers Management to provide additional patrol for Lake Lavon during the summer months. The cost is reimbursed to Collin County by the Corps of Engineers as per the contract. The partnership allows us to have additional manpower in the lake area during the summer months when activity is highest.

Deputies work this assignment as an overtime job. The contract calls for 644 hours of patrol this year.

JOS:tms